
 

 

 

Public Notification of Nondiscrimination 

Highland Community College is a comprehensive community college offering 
associate degrees as well as career and technical education. 
 
Admissions to these programs is based on admission standards that can be 
found on the HCC website or by emailing HCC Admissions.  
 
Highland Community College is an equal opportunity institution and does 
not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, color, national origin, disability, 
age, religion, genetic information, marital status, veteran’s status, sexual 
orientation, or other factors that cannot be lawfully considered in its 
programs and activities as required by all applicable laws and regulations.  
 
Inquiries concerning the College’s compliance with its nondiscrimination 
policies or Title IX may be referred to the Vice President for Student Services 
or the Human Resources Manager at 785-442-6000, 606 West Main, 
Highland, KS 66035. 
 
Inquiries concerning the College’s compliance with Section 504 and its 
policies may be directed to the Vice President for Academic Affairs at 785-
442-6000, or 606 West Main, Highland, KS 66035. 

http://highlandcc.edu/
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